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July 23, 2019 
 
 
«FirstName» «LastName» 
«Title» 
«FacilityName» 
«AdminAddress» 
«AdminCity», «AdminState» «AdminZip» 
 
 
RE: AB 2190 Attestation Reminder 

«FacilityName» - «FacilityNbr» 
 «FacilityAddress», «FacilityCity», «FacilityState» «FacilityZip» 
 
Dear «Salutation» «LastName»: 
 
This letter is to advise you that Assembly Bill 2190 (2018) requires the governing board 
for each hospital facility that is not in full compliance with the Hospital Facilities Seismic 
Safety Act to submit an attestation of their awareness of the January 1, 2030 deadline in 
a form of their choice to the Office of Statewide Planning and Development.   
 

Health & Safety Code Section 130066:  Before January 1 2020, the owner of an 
acute care inpatient hospital whose building does not substantially comply with 
the seismic safety regulations or standards described in Section 130065 shall 
submit to the office an attestation that the board of directors of that hospital is 
aware that the hospital building is required to meet the January 1, 2030, deadline 
for substantial compliance with those regulations and standards. 
 

You are receiving this reminder because one or more of the buildings at your facility has 
performance ratings less than SPC-3 or NPC-5 as required by January 1, 2030.   
 
Attestations may be mailed to the address above or emailed to 
SeismicComplianceUnit@oshpd.ca.gov not later than January 1, 2020.  Please specify 
the facility name and number for each facility for which attestation is made. 
 
If you need further information regarding AB 2190, you may visit our web site at 
http://www.oshpd.ca.gov. 
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Sincerely 
 
 
 
Carl Scheuerman 
Compliance Officer 
Seismic Compliance Unit 
Facility Development Division 
t:  916.440.8330 
f:  916.324.9188 
e: carl.scheuerman@oshpd.ca.gov 
 


